

Dean Steve Brown Retires

Dear Academic Affairs colleagues:

I want to let you know that Dean Steve Brown will retire effective today, May 13, 2022. Please join me in thanking Dr. Brown for his service since 2014 as Dean of the College of Arts, Social Sciences and Humanities. He also served twice as Interim Dean of the Usha Kundu, MD College of Health. Dean Brown has contributed in myriad ways to the colleges, the division, the university and the community.

We all wish Dean Brown the very best as he begins this new chapter after over 40 years in the higher education community.

I will provide an update to you on interim leadership in the near future.

Best regards,

George